
Action from ED&I Committee 6 September 2022 
 

 

Agenda Item No: 9 

Agenda Item: Marine Safety and Operational Update Q1 2022-2023 

Responsible Officer: Stuart Akass 

 

Information Sought: Response: 

Following consideration, the 
Committee agreed to note: 
 
(i) the safety performance, 

fulfilling their function as 
Duty Holder under the Port 
Marine Safety Code;  

(ii) that the channel in Buckie 
Harbour is a priority for 
dredging and that this 
includes the basins and that 
these will be included in the 
dredging plan for Buckie 
Harbour going forward; and 

(iii) that the Action Log and 
Minutes from Harbour 
Advisory Committee 
meetings will be forwarded to 
the Harbour Advisory 
Committee once completed. 

 
NB 
Harbour Development and 
Operations Manager to provide 
Cllr Warren with information as to 
how often hydraulic hoses are 
replaced on the dredger. 
 

i) noted. 
 
ii) noted. 
 
iii) All minutes and action logs will be given to 
Members before meetings and sent out with 
minutes to all attending meetings. 
 
NB) The hoses are visually inspected every 
day before use. 
 
Monthly the hoses are all inspected thoroughly 
and annually a complete service and 
maintenance survey and overhaul is 
completed by fleet services resulting in any 
required major replacements and repairs, the 
next one is being carried out 31 January 2023. 
 
Other than that the hoses are replaced when 
any defect is found during this process with 
appropriate spare being ordered to replace 
stock. 
 

 

 

Once completed please return to committee.services@moray.gov.uk for 

publication on CMIS and circulating to Elected Members and copy in 

CMTadmin@moray.gov.uk  

THE INFORMATION YOU PROVIDE IS PUBLISHED ON CMIS AND 

WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR COUNCILLORS AND MEMBERS OF THE 

PUBLIC TO READ.  IF THE INFORMATION IS CONFIDENTIAL YOU 

MUST LET COMMITTEE SERVICES KNOW WHEN RESPONDING. 
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